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January 31st 

 VIP Party 

February 5th             

Lunch with KK-Virginia 

At 12:00PM 

February 6th              

Lunch with KK-UofM 

 at 12:00 PM  

February 7th               

Muffins with Mom 

February 9th          

K-2 Community Meeting 

at 1:30PM 

February 12th              

Lunch with 1st-ETSU 

At 12:00PM 

February 13th              

Lunch with 1st-GW 

At 12:00PM 

February 19th              

President’s Day No School 

February 27nd              

Parent Workshop 

From 5:30 to 6:30 PM 
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Aurora News 

Dear Families, 

  

Starting the new year, it is important to reflect on the past year and remind 
ourselves of our good parenting successes and the ways we have acted in the 
best interests of our children. We are often too quick to be critical of our-
selves and forget all the wonderful nurturing we have done.  As you reflect 
on all of your parenting moments, you might think about setting some par-
enting resolutions for 2018.  
For some inspiration and New Year's resolution ideas, here are two exam-
ples of parenting resolutions, which you will find realistic and doable for 
2018 
1. Ensure that your child has completed his or her homework 
every day. 
Homework is assigned every night at Aurora Collegiate.  This means that 
families must help students with their homework in ways that include cre-
ating routines at home for students to follow each day, providing a quiet, 
organized place to work, and signing off on homework completion. 
2. Ensure that your child comes to school in the Aurora Colle-
giate uniform every day. 
Wearing the Aurora Collegiate uniform lays that firm foundation in prepar-
ing students for college and beyond and allows for students to look profes-
sional. Students look neat when they arrive to school with shirts tucked into 
their pants. Students come mentally prepared for school and “dressed for 
work.” 
Ensuring that your child completes his or her homework and that your 
child is in an Aurora Collegiate uniform serve as realistic and doable resolu-
tions for 2018.  Most importantly, supporting your child in these two areas 
establishes the necessary foundation for success in middle school, high 
school, college and beyond. 
 
Very truly yours,  

 

Teneicesia White 

Principal 

Facebook 

Please like our        
facebook page at 

www.facebook.com/
acamemphis 

http://auroracollegiate.org

